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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

I am very disappointed by this Forest Plan and the increase in areas proposed for motor vehicle use. Valuable

wildlife habitat is being destroyed already through unregulated motor vehicle use in sensitive areas (e.g., the

Buffalo Hump) and the proposed plan will only accelerate the degradation of our public lands and hunting

opportunities. This is the wrong direction to be going at this time. Similarly, reducing areas proposed as

wilderness is a terrible idea and will further erode recreational opportunities on public lands including hunting,

fishing, hiking, and backcountry skiing. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Scott


